
I support the expulsion of Representative Mike Nearman. Please act quickly and decisively to deservedly expel Mr. Nearman. He 
endangered his colleagues, the Capitol police, and other staff in the Capitol that day. No workplace in Oregon should ever be as 
unsafe as the Capitol was on December 21, 2020. I urge you to please vote yes on the expulsion of Rep. Nearman. 


